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• Community-University Parade 
• Greek Life Reunions 

 

STEM PRE-SCHOOL COMING TO MILLERSVILLE CAMPUS 

Work is now underway on Bard Hall to transform it into an early learning classroom for the children of 
Millersville University (MU) students. Last month Millersville University faculty and administrators gathered 
with the Community Action Partnership (CAP), Eurofins, The Steinman Foundation and High Foundation to 
break ground on what will soon be an innovative Head Start STEM classroom that will be operated by CAP. 
The initiative will be an exceptional school readiness program with a focus on science, technology, 
engineering and mathematics. Lancaster County Head Start is slated to open the STEM prototype 
classroom for the spring semester with up to 18 children. The classroom for children aged 3 and 4 years 
old will be open Monday through Friday. 

2018-19 EDUCATOR OF THE YEAR AWARD 

The Educator of the Year Award is given to one faculty/staff member in recognition of sustained 
outstanding teaching, to include counseling, mentoring and advising of the undergraduate and graduate 
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WALKER CENTER SPONSORS DEBATE, HELPS GET OUT THE VOTE 

On Oct. 8, the Walker Center and MU partnered with Lancaster Newspapers and the Chamber of 


